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Congresswoman hosting college
student town hall
Elissa Slotkin, U.S. Representative from Michigan’s 8th Congressional District, wants to hear questions and
concerns from college students in her district during the current pandemic.

May 1, 2020
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There will be a special virtual town hall geared towards college students, and hosted by U.S.
Representative Elissa Slotkin, titled: "What the COVID-19 crisis means for college students" held
on Tuesday, May 5 at 1 p.m. 

Campus representatives participating in the virtual town hall event include Oakland University
President Ora Hirsch Pescovitz and Associate Vice President for Enrollment Management Dawn
Aubry. 

Students will be encouraged to participate and ask questions about how the COVID-19 virus
pandemic will impact their student loans, unemployment insurance and other topics that relate
to their educational goals.

Participating students should register for the virtual Town Hall in advance.
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